

Coolangarras Barmah Kindergarten

Salar CER AV

41 Mokare Road Albany WA 6330 Telephone: 9841 6511 Fax: 9841 8563

September, 2019 Term 3, Week 9

Dear families (Moort)

Term three is almost over. Attendance has improved and we have enjoyed having most of our children at Kindy every day. We only have one more term until the children attend 'Big School'. It is important they attend as much as possible to help them prepare. Please enrol your child to their Pre-school for 2020. If you have a child turning 4 before 30th June next year please enrol in Coolangarras Kindy as soon as possible.

Tommy, Jermaine and Liam have each been Kid of the Week and some of their families have visited Kindy to celebrate with them. The children love to have their family at Kindy to show them what they do. It makes them feel loved and special. Thank you to all of those how have come to spend time with them.



Anna Riches, Speech Pathologist presented 'Mr Tongue's House' to the children to show them how our tongues helps us to speak and make correct sounds for words.



Things Happening

School photo's are happening in week 9 on Thursday 19th September. 3 year old children are welcome to come for the photos at 9am. It should only take about 30 minutes. Please bring completed envelopes on this day if you wish to order.

KindiLink

Coolangarras Barmah Baljamaar

Our new partners from the Baljamaar Foundation enjoyed working with our families to make a father's Day card with the children.



Week 7 was Messy Play week for all KindiLinks in WA. On Tuesday 9th September we had a wonderful messy time.





Book Week

During Book Week we visited the Big School library and inspired Colin Montefiore to do some illustrations for a mud puddle story.



We also visited the Albany Public Library and watched a wonderful performance of Rainbow Bears by Stephen Micheal King.



Term 4 begins on Monday 14th October, 2019. There will be a pupil free day later in the term. Enjoy your holiday break. Remember to send a hat next term to leave at Kindy. No Hat! No Play!

Kind Regards, Coolangarras Staff 2019